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Interserve has been on site at The Rookeries School for a couple of months now, constructing a new single 
storey extension to the rear of the existing school building. This will provide three new classrooms, a studio 
and kitchen area. An unused temporary building at the back of the school will also be removed, creating a 
bigger playground area. The works will be completed in time for the new school year in September.

�� We’ve dug out the foundations for the new building.

�� We’ve installed the new drainage that will be 
underneath the new building.

�� We’ve completed the demolition of the existing 
temporary building.

What’s happened so far?

�� A crane will be arriving on site soon in preparation 
for the steel works commencing.

�� We will be starting to install the steel frame for 
the new building. We will be inviting the pupils to 
sign pieces of the steel before they are lifted into 
place. A safe viewing area will be created so the 
students can safely see the work taking place on 
site.

�� We will be pouring the concrete to create the 
ground floor slab.

�� Once the steelwork is complete. work will be 
starting on the new roof.

What’s coming up?
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The Considerate Constructors Scheme is an independent non-profit 
organisation that works to improve the image of the construction 
industry. The Code of Considerate Practice commits the site to care about 
appearance, respect the community, protect the environment, secure 
everyone’s safety and value their workforce. As a partner, Interserve 
commits to registering all of its projects with the scheme. To find out more 
about the Considerate Constructors Scheme visit 
www.ccscheme.org.uk or call 0800 783 1423.
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